
Editor’s Comment:

I think it is necessary to send the 1st revision of the manuscript to ALL reviewers, as the paper itself is
quite valuable. Nevertheless, the reviewers’ notes are very good and they able to improve the quality of
the paper. So, if the reviewers will accept the manuscript for print - let it be!
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